
Pleasant Grove High School Community Council 

Minutes from January 20, 2015, 12:00pm 

  

Math Update: The math faculty reported on how things were going with the new math 
classes.  The teachers seem to like the mix between algebra and geometry and feel like the SAGE 
testing is accurate and provides them with good feedback.  They are implementing about 10% 
new material each year and feel like it has provided a good transition to new topics.  The math 
lab has really helped students and should continue to be funded through Micron. 

  

Dave Carter presented expanded data from the stakeholders report and reviewed areas of 
excellence.  We shouldn’t expect to increase the graduation rate beyond the current 93%, but the 
ACT results may provide hints as to how we could help students to be more college ready. 

  

Lauri Stringer provided a counseling update and asked if we needed an additional parent meeting 
to review registration.   

 

We had a brief construction update.  They are about 5 weeks behind the August completion date. 

  

Agenda for the next meeting will be: 

February 17, 2015 12:00 p.m. 

  1) Data Review 

  2) School LAND Trust Program Discussion 

  3) Lauri Stringer counseling update 

 


